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In this issue:

Employers Given More Time to Issue Notices Concerning Health
Insurance Exchanges - March 1, 2013 Deadline Delayed to Late
Summer or Fall

The Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (*Healthcare
Reform’) generally requires employers to issue written notices to
employees concerning the health insurance exchange in their
state (the "Exchange”). The law requires these notices to be
issued by March 1, 2013, but the U.S. Departments of Labor, Health
and Human Services, and Treasury (the "Deportments"), have
advised that this compliance deadline is being delayed.

To view the complete publication, click the link under Related
Files.
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